

Billingshurst Primary School Headteacher: Helen Williamson BSc (Hons) MA

Station Road, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9RE Tel: 01403 782789 Fax: 01403 783124

e-mail: office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk website: www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk

Monday 1st October 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to a 'class tea'. This is an opportunity for you to meet the parents of children in your child's class. We will also be using this time to share with you information about the Home Learning Journals and giving out some resources for you to use at home.

The BPSCA will kindly provide refreshments for you in the staff room while your children are looked after in the class rooms. The 'class tea' will last approximately half an hour, starting at 3.20pm.

The 'class teas' will be on the following days:

Ireland class - Monday 8th October

Scotland class - Wednesday 10th October

Wales class - Thursday 11th October

If you would like to attend, please enter the school through your child's classroom as normal at home time and you will be shown to the staff room.

Kind regards,

The Early Years Team



















